
15 Grange Court, Grange Court Road, Bristol BS9 4DW

October 2024
Dear Everyone,

I think I’m settling in to life in UK, but I feel the cold!!!  Praise the Lord it hasn’t snowed yet!  I 
am enjoying watching the trees change colour, one bonus of Autumn in UK, it doesn’t happen 
the same in Thailand.

Since being back I’ve been to 2 funerals (Graham Loader and Margaret Matthews) and a 
wedding Lynsey-Ruth and Dan.  

Beside  the fact that quite a few were sick and some forgot about it and the numbers were down,  we had a 
really good time.  I so appreciated everyone making the effort, especially those who had to travel a long way and  
it was good see the nephews and nieces with their children.  Quite a few of the great nephews and nieces are 
new and so I hadn’t seen some of them before.

Had coffee with several folks.  One being here at Grange Court.  Since Covid they have 
hooked up with WhatsApp and there is more of a community feel which has been nice.  
It’s also been good to meet folk and ask questions about bin day, re-cycling and 
compost!!

Lynsey Ruth and Daniel

Coffee morning Grange Court

This week I have been making presentations on Thailand and my work in Thailand so I’ve been working on 
various things to say.  For those who have heard me speak every time I come home I am challenged to prepare 
something new or edited from previous years so that it will still be interesting.  

Lynsey-Ruth was married on the same day as our well-planned family get 
together, fortunately not at the same time, although as I was really struggling 
with a heavy cold (not Covid) I decided that rushing back for the evening ‘do” 
was probably stretching the energy levels a bit.   Glad to say that my absence 
meant that someone else was found very quickly to fill my place. 

Our Family ‘do’ was clouded by the fact that many of the family went down 
with Covid and streaming colds.  For me I dosed myself up because, as 1 of my 
brothers said “hope Eunice can make it otherwise I think the rest of us will feel 
a bit disorientated.” 

Family get together

Please pray that:
• The Lord will give wisdom and clarity in preparation for talks and presentations.
• The Lord will use me to bless and encourage people as I travel around speaking at different groups and 

staying with  different people.
• The Lord will bless and encourage Achera as she continues to teach at Taa Chang
• I will adapt to the climate of UK, especially as this is long term and not just a Home Assignment
• I will use my time wisely and that I will be able to keep my “stuff” organized so that I don’t have to walk 

into a flat that looks as though it was just burgled ☺

Thanks to all those who have contacted me about speaking and sharing about Thailand.  I still have 
free dates so please feel free to contact me

Thank you so much for remembering me in your prayers

God bless you 
Lots of Love to you all,

xxxxxxxxxxx



Diary so far

16th Oct 
20th

24th 
29th 

3rd  
4th  – 9h Nov 

10 – 17th 

26th

29th – 1st Dec

15th 

Cromhall
Speaking at Alma
followed by church lunch
Followed by Thailand presentation
Leominster 
Clevedon pm
Langley
Sevenoaks
Visiting various friends 
Edington
Hillhouse with Forefront
Berrymead Acton – I think

Updated  contact details for UK
Mrs. R Hooper
8 Odins Road, BA22TN
(01225 834392)

Email: eunice411@gmail.com
eunice.burden@omfmail.com

 

My Address in Bristol
15 Grange Court

Grange court road

Bristol  BS9 4DW

Tel: 0117 962 2592

My mo number 07919549018
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